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ADDENDUM #1 TO BID #23-065 
                       
BID NUMBER:  23-065                                        ISSUE DATE:  Monday, November 6, 2023 
  

OPENING DATE:  Wednesday, November 29, 2023          OPENING TIME:  3:00 PM (ET) 

 

Pre-Bid Site Inspection:  [Voluntary-By Appointment] 

 
PROCUREMENT FOR:  Fire Systems:  Inspection, Monitoring and Maintenance 
  
 

This addendum will amend BID #23-065, Fire Systems:  Inspection, Monitoring and 

Maintenance.  This clarification is being provided to all known and registered correspondents in 

response to questions received.  All addenda and original bid documents are also available online 

at: www.gtcounty.org, select “Bid Opportunities” from the Quick Links section.   

   

 

Question 1: We don't have a hood cleaning department will this be a problem?    

 

Response: This can be sub-contracted out but you would have to indicate who you would 

be subbing these services to and you would be in charge of managing them for 

these services as part of your contract with the County as our contract would 

only be with your firm, not your sub.  

   

 

Question 2: Are you looking for fire extinguisher inspections as well? 

 

Response: Not currently.  However, the County may elect to add those services later on 

by contract amendment if necessary.  Currently this is provided by Others.  

   

 

Question 3: Monitoring- Are the panel types listed on Exhibit B currently monitored via POTS 

lines or cellular? 

 

Response: Both.  

mailto:purch@gtcounty.org
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Question 4: Will you entertain bids for fire alarm inspections, monitoring & maintenance only? 

 

Response: All services as indicated in the RFP should be provided.  See response to 

Question #1. 

   

 

CHANGE:   Facility Services asks that if anyone wants to visit the locations to meet the 

morning of Tuesday, November 7th, 2023 at 8:30 am at the airport at 129 

Airport Rd., Georgetown, SC 29440 as Mr. Burriss will be out of the office 

from 11/9 – 11/26.  If additional site visits are needed after 11/8, please call Mr. 

Gary Davis at 843-503-6307.          
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ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

BID #23-065 

Fire Systems:  Inspection, Monitoring and Maintenance 

Mandatory Submittal Form 
 

To be returned with the final proposal submission to Georgetown County. 

 

 

 

COMPANY NAME:        
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